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INVITATION

2016 MEMORIES"OE.SEONGBUK
Thursday, November 10, 2016 18:30 ~ 20:30




Dear Honorable Ambassador

In the midst of autumn,
when the history and culture of Seongbuk-gu mingle with the beautiful landscape of autumn foliage,
you and your spouse are cordially invited to attend the

2016 Memories of Seongbuk; which is the 14th iteration this year.

Please note that we have arranged a tour of the Korean Stone Museum as a preliminary event
to introduce stone relics and traditional embroidery of Korea.
I hope you will honor us with your attendance at this event, as you will be greeted by many valued guests
and have even more memorable and extraordinary times in Seongbuk-gu.

Sincerely yours,
Kim Young-bae
Mayor of Seongbuk-gu District




